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licensing

From: Gary Herzberg <ghertzy27@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 15, 2024 5:18 PM
To: licensing
Subject: Lone Girl Tap Room  Agenda Item #44  File # 83166

I’m Gary Herzberg from Waunakee, WI and I’m writing this letter of support for Kevin Abercrombie’s license application 
for his Lone Girl Tap Room and Pizza in Madison.  I served on the Village Board and Planning Commission’s for over 20 
years in Waunakee and was on those commissions when Kevin originally proposed his current Waunakee Lone Girl 
Brewery and Restaurant to our commissions.  We were in the process of revitalizing our downtown business area when 
Kevin first approached the Village with his plans.  He always exceeded our expectations and was willing to work with our 
downtown residence and our Police Chief in addressing issues up front.  His Brewery was an automatic hit in our 
community and draws a large portion of his customers from Madison and the surrounding communities for his great 
food and beer selection..  Kevin is very active in our community and is always willing to give back to the Waunakee 
community.  He would be a great addition to Madison’s eat side, I know I would come and support their business. 
 
Regards, 
 
Gary Herzberg 
1804 Athens Court  Waunakee,WI   
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